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Important Upcoming Events 2023 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 January 2023 Office opens for enrolments and enquiries 

31 January 2023 2023 school year starts for the tamariki (children) 

6 February 2023 School CLOSED for Waitangi Day 

9 February 2023 5 - 6.30pm Pool Party here to meet informally with staff and whanau 

13 -19 Feb Beach education week - each kete to Himatangi over the week 

14 February 5.30pm Board meeting 

21 February 9.15am Year 4-6 Triathlon 

24 February WHOLE school Big Day Out to Levin - not to be missed! 



Update from the Principal 
 
Kia ora koutou  
Ngā mihi kia koutou 
 
Thank you to each and every one of you who has contributed to our kura over 2023. A special thanks to whānau 
who conclude their time at Hokowhitu School - we wish you well for future years with your tamariki as they 
continue their education journey. 
 
Stationery packs are made up at Office Products Ltd - they are located next to McDonalds on Featherston 
Street. This is the simplest way for you to secure your 2023 stationery - other stores do have the items for you 
to individually collect. 
 
School uniform items are available at Academy Apparel - on Broadway Avenue. The office holds a limited range 
of second-hand uniform items (at a reduced price). 
School sun hats are available at the office for $12.00. Regulation hats are required in Terms 4 and 1 of every 
year. 
ALL uniform items must be named - this is especially important in the swimming season. 
 
I wish everyone a happy, safe and enriching holiday break. We look forward to seeing all returning tamariki 
refreshed and raring to go at 8.50am on Tuesday, 31st January. 
 
Meri kirihimete  
Ngā mihi nui  
Lin Dixon 

Principal  

 
Sport 
 
Hokowhitu United - After a thrilling 1-0 semi-final win last week, Hokowhitu United took on Ruahine in the final 
on Wednesday night. Unfortunately, we lost the very close game 1-0. We ended up runners up for the season. 
The team has been a pleasure to coach, and we've had a lot of fun.  



Community Notices 



 



 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Manawatu GymSports has a super holiday programme running, 

this is a great way to try out our club if you are keen to enrol next 
year, or just book in to have some fun! Head 

to www.manawatugymsports.co.nz 

  

http://www.manawatugymsports.co.nz/

